
:

McGILL UNI VEKS1TY 
MONTREAL,

Faculty of Medicinh

Office of the 1)eax February 
Twenty-Second 
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Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B., 
Principal & Vice-Chancellor•

Dear Sir Arthur : -

With reference to affiliation of the 
Eastern Medical College with McGill University, it seems 
to me after studying the curriculum and considering the 
question in general, that it would he rather a difficult 
problem for us to consider at this great distance.

There are so many problems which vcould 
of necessity have to be considered before one could get 
a union of that kind that a negative reply would be the 
only possible answer to give.

Sincerely yours,

(A-■

Si- Dean

Diet. b;y Dr.lViartin.
■

■

3ÔI

mmm, , i
'v'i; I

______________

ill il


